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This Week at Wheatfield 

Welcome back – I trust you all had a suitably relaxing half-term! Everyone certainly seems well rested and 

it appears the sun plus a little bit of normality has helped a great deal. We have a busy and jam-packed 

term ahead so please keep your eye on the dates section of this newsletter for any updates or changes.  

Phil Winterburn - Headteacher 

2B Jigsaw Ambassadors 

The children in 2B were asked by the people who 

produce the ‘Jigsaw’ resources to let them know 

what they thought about Jigsaw. They were so 

impressed with the comments that 2B made that 

they were awarded a new Jigsaw character called 

Jigsaw Jello. Well done 2B! 

Mrs Brown (Y2 teacher & PSHE Leader)  

 

Year 5 Upcycling 

As part of their rainforest topic last term, Year 5 

have been looking at sustainability and upcycling.  

In their Design & Technology sessions they have 

been sewing and creating these stylish shopping 

bags from old t-shirts. They ended the term with a 

fashion show to celebrate their fantastic work.  

The Great Wheatfield Sewing Bee 

Last term, Year 6 had the opportunity to explore a 

Design & Technology textiles unit based on our 

English text ‘The Viewer’. The children each 

designed, cut and hand embroidered an image 

that they felt represented themselves. After hand 

stitching, the children had a chance to use a 

sewing machine to sew the whole piece together 

(taking into account seam allowance of course!). 

The children thoroughly enjoyed the process and 

the end results are simply stunning! 

We are hoping to put their final pieces on 

permanent display in the near future. It’s fantastic 

to see children engaging with needle work with 

such confidence and skill.  

Miss White (Y6 teacher and D&T Leader)  



 
 

 

Wheatfield Drive, Bradley Stoke, Bristol BS32 9DB 
Email: office@wheatfieldprimary.com www.wheatfieldprimary.com   Tel: 01454 868610 

Twitter: @wheatfieldpri Head Teacher: Mr P Winterburn Chair of Governors: Mrs Jillian Cumming 

 

Dates for Term 6 

Date Event 

Friday 25th June New class placements announced in newsletter 

Monday 5th July (morning) Infant sports day (we hope families will be able to attend – more information to follow) 

Tuesday 6th July (morning) Junior sports day (we hope families will be able to attend – more information to follow) 

Friday 9th July Annual reports sent home today 

Monday 19th July Last day of the school year – non-uniform day (more information to follow) 

Tuesday 20th July & Wednesday 

21st July 

INSET Days – school closed to children 

Thursday 2nd & Friday 3rd 

September 

INSET Days – school closed to children 

 

School Values Award:  Choose Respect  –  Take Responsibility  –  Show Resilience – Be Kind 
 

 Our award goes to …   Our award goes to … 

RC Imogen Abel  RD Ilhan Tesnime 

1C Atharv Scarlett  1E Lyla-Blue Roman 

2B Rushank Connor  2D Sebastian Max 

3D Ethan Tooba  3G Jonathan Lacey 

4L Freya Brooke  4M Lilly Prithiv 

5E Kyla Lani  5R Mia & Ryan Adheesh 

6G Flo Justin  6W Alexa Isla 

 

Holiday Club 

A number of people have been asking whether 

summer holiday club will be running on the school 

site this year. We have just heard from our 

provider, Shine Sports, that they will not be able 

to host their summer holiday club at Wheatfield 

this year. The company are still getting back on 

their feet after the pandemic and will be hosting 

clubs in other areas – please check their website 

for details. Shine are hoping to be able to re-start 

this service (at Wheatfield) in the October half-

term. Apologies for any inconvenience this causes.  

South Gloucestershire Online Pupil Survey 

Children in Years 4, 5 & 6 will take part in South 

Gloucestershire’s online pupil survey this term. 

This is an anonymous survey to help schools and 

the Local Authority establish the views and 

opinions of pupils. All LA schools are taking part. 

The main points of the survey are: 
 

 It enables the voice of South Gloucestershire 

children and young people to be heard 

 It takes place every 2 years 

 Pupils are non-identifiable and the survey is 

secure and confidential 

 The results help schools plan better PSHE 

education and support for children  

 It helps schools monitor the impact of their 

work 

 It helps South Gloucestershire Council, public 

health and other organisations provide the 

local services that children and young people 

need 
 

Please contact Mrs Walsh if you would like more 

information kate.walsh@wheatfieldprimary.com  

Want to be part of The Friends? 

Our Friends group do an amazing job of 

fundraising for the school but several key 

members (including the Chair and Vice-Chair, 

Marie and Adrienne) are stepping down at the end 

of the year. We are really keen to hear from 

anyone who may wish to join the group and 

possibly be prepared to take on one of these roles. 

You will get lots of support from the current team 

– email the office if you can help.  
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